
 
 
 

EXTENSION OF TIME TO COMPLY WITH MINIMUM TRADING PRICE (“MTP”) 
 
 
The Board of Directors (the “Board”) of Addvalue Technologies Ltd (the “Company” and 
together with its subsidiaries, the “Group”) refers to its announcement dated 29 February 
2016 in relation to the Singapore Exchange Securities Trading Limited (the “SGX-ST”) 
granting an extension of time for the first quarterly review of the Company’s compliance with 
the MTP requirements to 1 September 2016 (“Extension of Time”). 
 
The Company announced on 30 October 2015 that it is considering a transfer of the 
Company’s listing from the Main Board of the SGX-ST to the Catalist board of the SGX-ST 
(“Proposed Transfer”). The Company is currently working on strengthening its balance 
sheet before the Proposed Transfer by raising funds. As the Company requires more time to 
strengthen its balance sheet, the SGX-ST has granted the Extension of Time. 
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